
 
 

 
 

 

EUREKA TOWN BOARD MINUTES FOR DECEMBER 13, 1993 
 

The meeting was called to order by Vise-chairperson Kadlec. Present were Supervisors 

Johnson, Smith and Topp, Clerk Leine and Treasure Schulz. 

Smith moved to accept the November Minutes with the following corrections. Change “Kelvin” to 

Calvin” in paragraph 2, page 1. Change “5780-205th St. to “5780-225th St in paragraph 6, page 1. 

On page 2, paragraph 3, change “Soo Line” to “Canadian-Pacific”. Page 2, paragraph 6, change 

“weed man” to “spraying man”. This motion seconded by Johnson and motion carried. 

 

Johnson moved to pay the $11,180.28 in bills that Clerk Leine introduced. Motion seconded by 

Smith and carried. 

 

Nick Humting, 23645 Jersey Ct, requested a permit to build a “1428 Square root mu’1ti-level house 

with a 3 car attached garage. Signed plans of house and septic were presented to the board . This 

project is valued at $91,768.00. Smith moved to grant permit, seconded by Topp and carried.  

 
Rick Rue, 27775 Iberia Aye, requested a permit for a 2050 square foot 2 story house with attached 
garage. The building site is the E. 264 foot of the SW 1/4  of the SW 1/4 of Section 21, Twp 113, Range 
20. This project is valued at $119,406.00. Smith moved to grant permit, seconded by Topp and carried. 

 

 

Jim Madden, 10250-225th St, requested a renewal of his CUP. mining permit. There were no citizens 

present that had complaint. Johnson moved to renew permit, seconded by Smith and carried. 51127 

yards of material was removed in 1993. Permit renewal was $15.00. Materials removed was $127.80. 

 

Barton Sand & Gravel, requested renewal the their C.U.P mining permit. There were no citizens 

present that had complaint. The board was informed that no material was removed in 1993. Smith 

moved to renew permit, seconded by Johnson and carried. Permit renewal was $15.00. Minimum 

removal tee assessed at $15.00. 

 

John Storlie, 23734 Dodd Road, requested a C.U.P. mining permit. This permit was first issued to 

Oren Storlie. A Public Hearing was conducted December 5, 1993, at the planning commission 

meeting. There were no citizens present at the planning commission meeting or at this board meeting 

that had complaint. Smith moved to grant permit, seconded by Topp and carried. Permit fee of $15.00 

was assessed. 

 

John Curry, 8735-235th St. W., requested the renewal of his CUP. airstrip permit. There were no 

citizens present that had complaint. Smith moved to renew C.U.P permit, seconded by Topp and 

carried. Permit fee of $15.00 was assessed. 

 



 

 



 

 
 

Mr. Bjorn Vogen of Multi-Flight and Mr. John Houston, of Flyteline Services, appeared before board to 

discuss placement of a sign on TWP property in front of Flyteline Services property. The board 

informed Vogen that the sign was in violation of township ordinance. Vogen said he would remove sign . 

 

Greg Williams of Chem-trol, mc, outlined a plan to spray the TWP ditches. What needed to be done, 

how to do it, and what it would cost, was discuss. The board will now assessed and plan the correct 

approach in the battle of brush in the township ditches. 

 

Clayton & Jan Christian, 3745- 321st St. W., Northfield, requested the board to sign their Agricultural 

Preserve Act forms. Land going into Ag Preserve is SE1/4 of Section 25, Twp 113, Range 20. Paper 

were signed and notarized. 

 

Smith moved to adjourn, seconded by Johnson and carried. 
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